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th

 JUNE 2017 

A meeting of this BoS was convened on 30
th

 June 2017at the Parvatibai Chowgule College of 

Arts & Science, Margao – Goa. Since the number of members present represented the 

Quorum, the BoS began its proceedings. 

Members present: 

1. AnandMasur      

2. Danelle Monteiro      

3. RovanVaz 

 

Members Absent with Intimation 

1. RakhiKarapurkar 

 

Proceedings 

The Chairperson welcomed the members of the Board of Studies (BoS). The Chairperson 

introduced and explained the agenda for the meeting and Board transacted the following 

business: 

1. Finalizing Interdisciplinary Papers offered by the Department 

2. Statistics curriculum for academic year 2018-19 

3. Any other business 

Part A 

The Chairman pointed out that many students who have offered Physics and Geology as their 

Major Subject have shown interest in learning some papers in mathematics. So it was 

suggested to them to do mathematics paper as an interdisciplinary paper. 

The following electives were suggested as Interdiscplinary papers 

Sem V 

1. Numerical Methods 

2. Linear Algebra 

Sem VI 

1. Differential Equations I 

2. Operations Research  

3. Vector Analysis 



A New Paper: “Quantitative Apptitude for Competitive Exams” was suggested as an 

interdisciplinary paper for students of all streams. 

The syllabus of the paper was discussed and approved. 

It was resolved to prepare the papers and syllabus for BSc in Statistics for the 3
rd

 , 4
th

 , 5
th

 and 

6
th

 semester. 

PART B: 

The following resolutions were passed by the members of the BOS and to be presented 

before academic council. 

1. The papers suggested as interdisciplinary papers were approved 

2. The syllabus of the new interdisciplinary paper “Quantitative Apptitude for 

Competitive Exams” was approved after the necessary changes and modifications 

were made 

The foregoing minutes of the meeting were read out by the Chairman at the meeting itself and 

they were unanimously approved by all the members present 

 


